
Mr. rtartin Zimmer 
r~nager, Boise District, BU 
3948 Development Ave. 
Boise, Idaho 83705 

Dear Pr. Zimmer: 

10658 Wi nterhawk 
Boise, ID 83709 
January 14, 1982 

The Idaho Chapter, of The \Jildlife Society supports your efforts to establish 
wilderness zones in the Duncan Creek, Big and Little Jacks Creeks, Owyhee River, 
Upper Deep Creek, Sheep Creek Uest, and Bruneau River areas. These lands are 
valuable examples of the high desert ecosysten, and their protection is important. 
We also support the BU1's position not to put a pipeline for livestock watering 
in the Little and Big Jack Creek areas. 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 

James F. Gore, President 
Idaho Chapter 


